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Dear Parents, 

 

Winter is a great time for relaxation and reading.  Reading plays a crucial 

role in maintaining and further developing your child’s literacy skills and 

fostering a lifelong love for reading and learning. 

As we approach the winter break and in line with our school’s objective for 

students to use their free time constructively to nurture their intellectual 

interests and passions, we will implement a Winter Reading Competition 

tailored to each student’s unique interests and needs.  

 We encourage students to choose books from Raz Kids platform that they 

find enjoyable and engaging.  Students are expected to read between eight 

& ten books during the winter break, teachers will be tracking the students’ 

reading progress & recording their achievements. 

Students will be rewarded according to the number of books read to 

encourage them to use their free time effectively. 

   

 
 Warm Regards,  

                                                      Head of Stage (1-3) 
                                                                               Tamara Nino Abuzeid 
 


